
April	Summary	
	
Hi	Fair	Family!	
	
Fair	CARE	met	through	April	2020,	and	had	very	productive	meetings.	We	are	
currently	discussing	good	ways	our	family	can	resolve	conflict	with	each	other	-	
what	resources	are	currently	available,	what	resources	we	might	need	to	develop,	
and	how	to	get	the	word	out	when	we	do.	We’ll	also	take	a	look	at	current	processes	
and	investigate	if	they	meet	our	current	needs	as	an	organization.	Our	steps	forward	
will	include	gathering	information	from	subject	matter	experts,	collaboration	in	
smaller	break	out	groups,	and	reporting	back	to	the	larger	committee.		
	
If	you	have	questions	or	input	for	us,	please	email	us	at	
FairCARE@oregoncountryfair.net.		
	
	
Wally	Bomgaars	


